
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE August 13, 2020 
  GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org      

  
 

 

 

 

GCRC Administration Building open to the public on Monday, August 17, 2020, by appointment 

only. 
  
The Genesee County Road Commission (GCRC) will reopen to the public on Monday, August 17, 2020, 
by appointment only.  
All requested meetings, access to GCRC services, materials deliveries, and pickups can be arranged from 

Monday thru Thursday from 7 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. by contacting (810) 767-4920 for general inquiries and 

(810) 767-4920 Ext 246 for permits. Customers are encouraged to access GCRC services, and business 
needs online when possible, www.@gcrc.org.  
  
GCRC will continue to hold virtual board meetings until further notice.   
  
GCRC visitors must follow safety protocols to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and protect GCRC staff 

and members of the public.  
These protocols include: 
         Visitors will only be allowed in the building 10 minutes before the appointment. 
         Visitors are required to wear a mask or facial covering while inside a GCRC facility.  
         Once visitors enter the building, each visitor will have their temperatures checked.  
         Before entering the building, visitors will be asked screening questions regarding symptoms and 

COVID-19 exposure. 
         Physical distancing of 6 feet or more will be required.  

  
Handicap parking is located at the rear of the Administration Building. Any members of the public that 

require assistance or aid should notify GCRC before their appointment.  
  

If you have any questions, please contact GCRC staff at (810) 767-4920, www.@gcrc.org 
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